

Certificate of Recognition

This certificate is awarded to

TorontoIndians.ca

As the Member of Parliament for Brampton North, I would like to extend my warmest congratulations to you on hosting the Social of the Year event. It is a true testament to your dedication and hard work in bringing the community together and celebrating our cultural richness.

As a Liberal Member of Parliament, I am deeply committed to supporting initiatives that promote diversity, inclusivity, and unity. Your event not only highlights the vibrant Indian community in Toronto but also fosters meaningful connections and dialogue among individuals from all backgrounds.

I commend your efforts in organizing such a significant gathering and creating a platform for people to come together, share experiences, and build lasting friendships. Events like these play a vital role in strengthening the fabric of our society and promoting mutual understanding and respect.

I extend my best wishes for a successful and memorable Social of the Year event. May it be filled with joy, laughter, and enriching experiences for everyone in attendance.

Thank you for your valuable contributions to our community.

Ruby Sahota

Member of Parliament - Brampton North

